— SPUC Constituency-based Mass Lobby —
Friday 16 July or Saturday 17 July

PLEASE SEND THIS FORM TO US BEFORE THE MEETING WITH
YOUR MP TO GIVE US THE DETAILS OF YOUR MEETING.

When you have made an appointment to meet your MP in his/her constituency office, please complete
the form below and return to SPUC. This will help us monitor the number of lobby meetings.

Please use the form below to give us the details of the meeting with your MP.

Your name

Your address

Postcode

Your telephone number

Your email address

Your MP’s name

Name of constituency

Date and time of your meeting

Where appropriate we will link you up with other people in your constituency who would like to
lobby your MP.

PLEASE ONLY SEND THIS FORM TO US WHEN YOU
HAVE MADE AN APPOINTMENT WITH YOUR MP.

Please send the completed form to us at:

FREEPOST SPUC

That is all that needs to be written on the envelope (no stamp needed).
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Society for the Protection of Unborn Children
3 Whitacre Mews, Stannary Street, London SE11 4AB
020 7091 7091 information@spuc.org.uk

www.spuc.org.uk
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